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MINUTE NO. 4 
April 18, 1985 at 8:00 a.m. 

 

1.  PRESENT: Mr. Shillington in the Chair, and Members Glauser, Katzman, Muller and Weiman 

 

 Guest 
 

 Peter Mpaso  

 Clerk of Parliament  

 Malawi 

 

 Provincial Auditor's Office 
 

 W. Lutz, Provincial Auditor 

 F. Wendel, Deputy Provincial Auditor 

 

 Comptroller's Office 
 

 G. Kraus, Comptroller 

 G. Benson, Deputy Comptroller  

 T. Miller, Analyst 

 

2. Consideration of the Report of the Provincial Auditor to the Legislative Assembly for the year ended March 

 31, 1984 (PAC 10/84-85) was commenced. 

 

3. The Committee requested the Comptroller to correspond with the Clerk regarding the major issues 

 addressed by the Canadian Institute of Chartered Accountants. 

 

4. The Committee agreed to meet with Messrs. Bill Rogers and John Kelly of the Canadian Institute of 

 Chartered Accountants during their visit on either May 23 or 24, 1985. 

 

5. It was moved by Mr. Glauser: 

 

That for the year under review we do not request the appearance before this committee of CIC with 

respect to financial statements of subsidiary companies. 

 

 A debate arising and the question being put, it was agreed to. 

 

6. The Committee requested the Committee Clerk to obtain a copy of the list of creditors pursuant to the issue 

 raised in Item 2.3.1 of the Provincial Auditor's Report. 

 

7. The Committee adjourned at 11:00 a.m. until Wednesday, April 24, 1985 at 8:00 a.m. 

 

 Agenda 

 

 1. Consideration of the Report of the Provincial Auditor 

   (PAC 10/84-85) 

 

 2. Any other business 

 

 

Craig James E.B. Shillington 

Committee Clerk Chairman 


